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 For this month in at LBCC has been a tranquil one. Students are slowly getting into the 
rhythm of balancing the college life with their personal lives. From what I have seen in the 
Learning Center, the Diversity Achievement Center (D.A.C), and the Student Leadership Office 
is a gathering of students working hard on class work, working together, and the determination 
of the students to figure out problems is astonishing. Coming into the second week, I believed 
that most of the students if not more would be still on the timid side of going and asking for help 
and using their resources, but I was wrong. I have seen countless new faces in the D.A.C, the 
learning center for the times I go in always has a full table, which tells me that students are not 
timid this year, they’re determined to start the academic year strong! Above all, I believe the new 
students are making an excellent transition into college life.  
 For events, we are currently planning special days to hold school functions. We are 
looking at holidays dates, which can help us bring more interested students to these events. For 
fall term the SLC team will be working with the PTK chapter of LBCC. We will be collaborating 
on month-long events such as the November food drive where both teams will be working hard 
to collect food for the LBLB (Linn-Benton Lunch Box). Aside from events and working hard, 
we are also still working on finding new students to fill in empty spot for our team, we currently 
have a few applications and hope to secure all the open positions with a suitable candidate.  As 
of now, we are gearing up to attend our community college conference and the Oregon Student 
Association conference in the month of November.  


